To:

Elsa Richardson,
420, Old Birmingham Street,
Birmingham.

30th April, 2007.

Dear Elsa,

Our time together has come to an end and I just could not leave without bidding you a proper farewell. I shall remember the pleasant time we have had these past few days for a long time to come.

I especially enjoyed our long walks along the beach. It was good to catch up and reminisce about out time together in high school and college. I am so glad Mrs Thompson forced us to sit together in high school. We otherwise would not be the good friends we are today.

My cell phone number and email address remain the same. Do keep in touch. I leave you my warmest thanks and best regards for the future.

Kind regards,

Janis Parker.

